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Dear Mr. Jongsma, 

 

On January 2014 B.V. Koninklijke Nederlandse Glasfabriek Leerdam. applied to NMi for approval of its 
quality system for conformity assessment Capacity serving measure according conformity assessment 
procedure article 9 of Directive 2004/22/EC. An initial assessment was performed on 16 January 2014 
on the premises of Koninklijke Nederlandse Glasfabriek Leerdam to verify compliance of the quality 
system with the criteria of the directive. 
On basis of this assessment NMi approved the quality system with Certification CE-209 on  

25 February 2014. 
 

On January 2016 we received the request not to renew your certificate CE-209 due to the fact that you 
have applied for an A1 module for Material Measures, Chapter II – Capacity serving measures. 
 

Due to this fact the certification board of NMi Certin B.V. decided to cancel the certification 
CE-209 of B.V. Koninklijke Nederlandse Glasfabriek Leerdam. According Annex D item 7 of the 
directive, NMi shall inform its authorities and ask them to inform the Member States of the EU about 
its decision.  
 
As a result of this decision B.V. Koninklijke Nederlandse Glasfabriek Leerdam. is no longer allowed to 
place instruments on the market with reference 0122 to the CE marking, CE-209 after  
10 February 2016.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

With kind regards, 
NMi Certin B.V. 
 

 
 

 
C. Oosterman 
Head Certification Board 
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